Pemsacola « 9.3 fm stereo

June 20, 1973

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56 Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We received your letter concerning reception of WPCS in
your area. The description of programming from your letter
clearly states that you did receive WPCS.

Our transmitter is located in Robertsdale, Alabama with
the antenna located on a 600 ft. tower. We are using the
CCA 25KW transmitter and the CCA 10 Bay Antenna.
We appreciate you writing.

Sincerely,

Bob Bowman
Chief Engineer
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